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PSC Regular Meeting Postponed 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – Due to the imminent 

threat posed by Tropical Storm Ernesto, the Public 

Services Commission is postponing its Regular 

Meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, August 

13th. The newly scheduled date will be forthcoming. 

We urge all affected utilities and businesses to 

prioritize preparation for the storm and ensure the 

safety of both employees and customers. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this 

postponement may cause and appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. Please stay safe and 

take all necessary precautions during the storm. 

For recent news releases, more information on the PSC, and easy access to information on utility 

issues visit our website at www.psc.vi.gov. Like our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/VIPSC1965. 
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